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Kowalski, Matthew

From: Claire Peters [claire.zelie@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 10:37 PM
To: Kowalski, Matthew
Cc: risa.gotlib@gmail.com
Subject: Tiny Buddha Yoga Studio

Hello Matt, 
 
My name is Claire and I live in the Manchester Flats apartment complex, which is next door to the newly 
opened Tiny Buddha yoga studio. As a community member, I wanted to let you know that this studio has had a 
positive impact on our neighborhood. 
 
Tiny Buddha provides a venue for community members to meet and practice yoga in their own neighborhood, 
which improves one's sense of the community and one's health. This studio also improves the walkability of the 
neighborhood, which is appealing for both current and future residents. I have truly enjoyed having the studio 
right next door, and I believe my neighbors (some of whom I hope to meet in the studio!) will enjoy the 
opportunity to practice so close to home as well. 
 
Thanks for taking the time to read this, and please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best, 
Claire 
 
 
Claire Z. Peters, MPH 
Ann Arbor, MI 
303.947.2784 
claire.zelie@gmail.com 


